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Sunday February 2nd 2020
4th Sunday in Ordinary

10.45 am Holy Communion   
led by Rev Karen Le Mouton 

followed by  Church Council Meeting 
Everyone is welcome to attend whether they are on

the Church Council or not.
No Evening Worship here

This week…
Monday Feb 3rd Craft Club 

Also 7pm Monday Menu Transport Available 
Tues Feb 4th 7.30 pm Preston Methodist Voices 
meet at Penwortham
Wed 5th Feb.  Connexion Zone – Pupils from 
Barnacre Road Primary School will be visiting 
church on Wednesday, if you would like to help 
please see John.

Thurs 6th Feb.  We will be running the Market 
Café at the Civic Hall this Thursday, please see John
if you are able to help.
Friday Feb 7th:  7.45am -8.00am CTLD prayers at 
St Wilfrid's
Also10am-12 ‘Call in for Coffee’ in the Foyer

Next week: February 9th 2020
10.45am Morning Worship led by Rev John Maiden
Circuit Supernumerary Minister from Kingsfold
4pm Circuit Space at Bamber Bridge
No Evening Worship here

Forthcoming Events
Easter Sunday April 12th 4pm Easter Cantata- 
Hallelujah, What a Saviour! sung by Preston 
Methodist Voices with Midge Hall Methodist Choir,
at Penwortham Methodist Church

Prayer   from the Congregation

Dear Lord Thank-you for the snowdrops that
are appearing in gardens and woodlands.
They are evidence of the new life that is 
beginning even in these dark days of winter 
and they remind us too of the new and 
eternal life that is ours through your son, 
Jesus Christ. Amen

Prayer Book: Page 13

Please send all items for the next Messenger to  
John, Carol or Rob Spencer by February 16, thanks.

Thank you for the donations via the ‘green jar’ over the 
Christmas period.  We have been able to send £697 to 
Central Methodist Church for the Fox Street project for 
the homeless.

Prayer from the Congregation Rota
  Feb 9 M Mohyla   Feb 16 A Norcross

Coffee Rota: 
Friday Feb 7 Sue Lawson
Sunday Feb 9 June & Judith
Friday Feb 14 Sandra Ashcroft
Sunday Feb 16 Jean Norman

Please put Gifts of food for Fox St in the orange 
box and Longridge Food Bank at St Paul’s are
always welcome. Thank You

And don't forget your loose change for the Mites
Rehydration Salts Scheme. Thank You 

Items for the notices to Margery Cook by 
Thursday please. Phone 01772 786914 or  
cook71marg@outlook.com


